
APPOINTMENT 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 26 Feb 2024 16:00 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I'm delighted to tell you that Governors have unanimously ratified the appointment of Mrs McCormack 

to the position of Headteacher at Parkwood Primary School. 

Mrs McCormack has done a fantastic job running the school since Mr Moir left, building on the legacy of 

kindness and inclusion that he left us whilst simultaneously delivering the changes needed to improve 

outcomes, and better allow our children to access the next stage in their education. 

On behalf of the Board of Governors I'd like to thank the whole Parkwood community, you, the staff, 

and the children, for the support you've given since Mrs McCormack stepped up, and we know you will 

continue to do so. 

Regards  

Terry Wildman 

Chair of Governors 

 


